
City of McCleary 

STAFF REPORT 
 

To: Mayor Orffer and City Council 

From: Kevin Trewhella 

Date: September 1, 2022 

Department: Water and Wastewater 

 

Welcome aboard, Chad! 

Water and Wastewater treatment Plants are operating excellently.  

We will be testing for DBP’s this month along with Lead & Copper testing.   

 

We do not foresee any problems, in the near future. 

 

 

Have a great week! 

 

Kevin Trewhella 

 

 

 

 


